
 

TOWN OF HEPBURN 
Office: (306) 947-2170    info@hepburn.ca 

September 2020 
Drainage 
Altera�ons or changes to the perimeter of your property 
shall not impede the natural drainage or nega�vely impact 
adjacent proper�es. This is including but not limited to 
your driveway, adjacent ditches, alley or road ways.   
 

 
Did you know? 
Roosters are prohibited in the Town of Hepburn.  
 
Council Meetings 
Un�l further no�ce the Town of Hepburn Council 
mee�ngs will be held at the Fire Hall (311 Main Street). 
The reason for this is to allow for sufficient space for 
physical distancing during the pandemic.   
 
Property Taxes 
Property Owners are encouraged to take advantage of the 
opportunity to pay monthly towards taxes. This can assist 
in avoiding potential tax arrears and reduce the financial 
impact of large lump sum payments.  
 
NOTICE 
1) The Ball diamond field and school field are for foot traffic 
only. Improper opera�on of 
vehicles can result in 
damage to municipal 
property. 

 
 
2) Sewer manholes should 
under no circumstances be 
accessed by residents. If 
you see someone 
unauthorized (not town 
staff or a contractor) 
attempting to lift a 
manhole cover please 
report it to the Town or 
RCMP.  
   
Fire Hall Roof 
Replacement of the Fire Hall roof is now complete.  

 
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

Public No�ce is hereby given that nomina�ons of 
candidates for the offices of: 

MAYOR and COUNCILLOR (4 seats) 
will be received by the undersigned on the 7th day of 
October, 2020 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm at the Hepburn 
Town Office, 402 Main Street, Hepburn, Saskatchewan. 
Nomina�on forms may be obtained at the following 
loca�ons: www.hepburn.ca  -OR-  Hepburn Town Office 
(Criminal record checks are required to be submitted with 
all nomination forms) 

Amanda Peters, Returning Officer 
 
Paving 
The paving of all the cul-de-sacs is now complete. Thank 
you for your patience and understanding during the 
project.  
 
Culvert Replacement 
Public works crews will be replacing culverts on the 400 
block of 1st street East, starting September 14th. The scope 
of this project includes reshaping to build proper ditches. 
Work will start on the west side of the street.   
 

NOW HIRING! 
The Town invites applications for the position of full-time 
Assistant Administrator (approx. 35hrs per week).  The 
successful applicant will be responsible for assisting with 
daily operations of the Town Office. Must possess a 
positive attitude and exceptional organizational skills. For 
full job posting see www.hepburn.ca/town_office/employment 

 
 
WINTER IS COMING…. 
Friendly Reminder: Please do NOT move snow, slush or 
ice from private properties/driveways onto or across 
public roadways. Please find a suitable location for snow 
within the confines of the property being cleared. 

Depositing of snow, slush and ice onto the roadways 
contravenes municipal regulations and contributes to 
unsafe driving conditions for 
both drivers and public crews 
attempting to clear roads, as 
well as extra time and 
unnecessary expense are 
created by such actions.

 

Please contact the RCMP and 
report any unlawful or 

suspicious activity in Town!  
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